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NO:     21/2015 
 
DATED: 29 September 2015  
                                
      

 
TO ALL PARTICIPANTS IN THE MOTOR INDUSTRY 

 
     
 

RETURNS OPERATIONAL SYSTEM  - SHUT DOWN 
 
 
Please be advised that we are encountering problems with the return 
operational system after the upgrade over the weekend and have no other 
alternative as to take the system off line. 
 
MIBCO is in the process of having the problem attended to and you will be 
kept informed as to the forthcoming developments. 
 
MIBCO apologizes for the inconvenience resulting from this activity and thanks 
you for your support in this matter. 
 

     
 

 
    The MIBCO Team        
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